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Come Celebrate with Us as We 

Award this years 

COWBELLE OF THE YEAR 

Hope All Members can come to 

our Luncheon.   

Please RSVP to Judy 



 
Cowbelles we need        
your Ranch Brand…  
To make napkins and 

placemats for when we   
cater an event, Brand Info 
display board for Ag in the 
Classroom, possible Tshirt 

design and to use in our 
2016 Scrapbook!   

 
Please Email a drawing          

or photo of it to  
Tory 

vbrussow@gmail.com  
 Or 

 Colette 
coly1sac@yahoo.com                                                     

CONTACT US 

Candy Peterson-President 

CandaceCP@midvalleycowbelles.com   
or call 209-777-2183 

 

 

Judy Elam-Treasurer 

JudyE@midvalleycowbelles.com         
or call 209-613-5659 

Support the amazing programs MVC offers the youth of our communities! 

AUGUST 
14th - General Meeting Cowbelle of the Year Luncheon at 12:00pm at 

The Hacienda-Lake Don Pedro Owners Assoc.,                                   

5182 Fuentes de Flores,  La Grange, CA 95329                                    

POTLUCK:  Last Name Begins with A thru L bring Hot Dish,                 

M thru Z bring Salad,  Dessert and Drinks provided.   

SEPTEMBER 
 TBA - Elections for our Board Positions will be held in September 

OCTOBER 
1st— MVC Country Bunko Luncheon 11:00am at Lana Casey’s Home   

4115 Washington Rd., Hughson  Tickets:  $30 per person includes 

meal & drinks    Host a Table:  $120 and group provides a raffle item.  

Call Judy Elam to sign up today! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


